
POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 
 

HEADS UP!  
 

25
th

 January 2019 

 

IT’S FINISHED!!!! 
Our amazing new trim trail adventure playground is completed and we have already 

played on it. The children loved it, as did Mrs Novacki and I when we road tested it for 

health and safety purposes!  Details about an official opening and tea party to follow….. 

 

Our new Street Dance club started on Monday and was fantastic – anyone else who 

wants to join is most welcome. 

 

Thanks for your patience on Tuesday, it was difficult trying to make the best decisions 

when the weather kept changing and we seem to have our own micro-climate here in Pott 

Shrigley.  

 

We all went to church this morning for our RE lesson about Sacred Places (pictures on 

the website).  Rev David did a lovely job of explaining the special furniture and other 

features of the church and the children did some wonderful sketches. 

 

Don’t forget to buy your ticket for Movie Night on Wednesday….. there are still some 

tickets remaining - please see Mrs Hamnett in the office. 

 

Next Friday is NSPCC Number Day which we are participating in. The school council are 

helping to organise it and have decided to hold a pub quiz (mathematical questions) 

and a raffle to raise money for the NSPCC.   Raffle tickets will be a £1 each and will be 

sold on Friday only. The more you buy, the better chance you have of winning a prize. 

 

The result of our recent survey regarding the end of the school day was that the 

majority of parents voted for the end of the school day to be 3.30 p.m.  Therefore on 

Monday 25th February all children including reception will be finishing at 3.30 p.m. 

 

Enjoy the weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 



Dates for next week include: 

 

 

Monday 28th January - Street Dance After School Club 3.30 – 4.20 pm 

Tuesday 29th January - Music Lessons 

     Swimming Lessons Years 4, 5 & 6 

Wednesday 30th January - Movie Night  3.30 – 5.45 pm 

Thursday 31st January - PTA Activity After School Club 

Friday 1st February  - NSPCC Number Day 

-      Substation 

 

 

 

 


